
 

 

                                                                                                                     Friday 9th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 Activity Days 

 

Please find attached a letter about a series of exciting days that have been arranged for 

Year 6 during the summer term. 

 

We do not want to leave any child behind during these exciting trip days; however there 

have been a number of issues with the behaviour of some Year 6 children during recent 

weeks.  If your child is responsible for disrupting the learning of others, being disrespectful 

to adults in school, aggressive or violent play or using inappropriate language, we will 

have no choice but to apply Bonneville’s behaviour policy and exclude your child from 

some or all of the trips listed above. In this – extreme – instance, you will be called into 

school before the trips commence and the situation will be explained to both you and 

your child.  Please note, any and all children on report during the time of the trips will 

automatically be excluded from the activity days.   

 

In order to prevent this occurring, please speak to your child about his/ her behaviour 

between now and the trip and we will continue to do the same.  This situation is being 

closely monitored by SLT and we hope that the key individuals responsible for these 

disruptions will rectify their behaviour so that they can enjoy their last terms at Bonneville 

and allow others to do the same. 

 

If you have any concerns or queries about your child’s behaviour, please let either me, or 

your child’s class teacher know.  We will be happy to discuss this with you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss McIntosh     

UKS2 Senior Teacher 

 


